HOO SHOO TOO LAKES HOA NEWSLETTER

October 2023



HOLIDAY REMINDERS

- Remember to be courteous to your neighbors when hosting gatherings
- If you plan to receive packages while out of town, we recommend having someone receive them for you to prevent package theft
- Be sure to check all cords and wiring when hooking up outdoor decorations

ASSOCIATION WEBSITE

Visit the Hoo Shoo Too Lakes website at:

www.hooshootoolakespoa.com

2023 FOLLOW-UP ANNUAL MEETING

The follow-up 2023 Annual HOA Meeting will be held on **Thursday**, **October 26**th, **at 6pm** at the Jones Creek Library, Room 3.

We hope to see you there!

HALLOWEEN REMINDERS & SAFETY TIPS

Halloween is on **Tuesday, October 31**st! We hope all our residents have a safe and Happy Halloween!

This Halloween, we ask that all residents please keep the following reminders and safety tips in mind:

- Use flashlights or wear reflective stickers on clothing in order to be seen by cars at night
- Make sure children under age 12 are accompanied by an adult while trick-or-treating



- Leave outside lights on if you are giving out candy
- If you are not passing out candy, turn off outside lights so trick-or-treaters know to skip your house
- Please be welcoming to all trick-or-treaters

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546